TOWN OF WHEATLAND
SPECIAL TOWN BOARD MEETING
WHEATLAND TOWN HALL
34515 GENEVA RD., NEW MUNSTER, WISCONSIN

MONDAY, April 15th, 2024 - 6:15 p.m.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Brett Butler at 6:15 p.m., Monday April 15, 2024 at
the Town Hall and opened with the Pledge of Allegiance. Town Board Members present, Chairman Brett
Butler, 2™ Supervisor Kelly Wilson and 1% Supervisor Kyle Madson. Also present; Clerk Donna Deuster,
Constable Santelli, Chief Denko, Wayne Kaddatz, Ken Rucker, Callie Rucker, Bob Stoll, Tim Graffron, Justin
Ball, Mike Herda, Brian Kretschmer, David Baumeister, Bryan Brieman, Dave Soderer, Paul De Louisa, Jen
De Louisa, Katie Daniels, Josh Fisher, Traci Denko, Aaron Korsmo, Hannah Felipez, Joseph Devall, Edward
Devall.

Notices were posted in three public areas (Town Hall, Transfer Station and Wheatland Center School)
and on the town'’s website. The Kenosha News and the Westosha Report were notified. Individuals who
have requested meeting notices by e-mail were sent agendas as required by state law.

Bob Stoll spoke at public comments wanting to know if Twin Lakes with their updated contract was still
oh board.

The Board highlighted the changes in the updated Twin Lakes contract changing the annual increase to
4% and an option to review the increases again in 2026. The dropdead date for the contract remained as
April 15%,

There was no contract in hand for Doc Go, but they were to have an ambulance stationed at Wheatiand
and Randall with a paramedic chaser car to take the call as needed.

Supervisor Madson made a motion to move forward with the Docgo negotiations, 2" by Supervisor
Wilson. Motion carried all ayes.

Motion to adjourn at 6:22 was made my Chairman Butler, 2" by Supervisor Madson. Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,

bonna Deuster, Clerk, Town of Wheatland



